
1

Roberta DiMezza

From: L Switz <lettie.switzer@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 7:38 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: In support of 5502

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I wanted to express my support for House Bill 5502 that would change the maximum prison sentence for a misdemeanor 
offense from one year to 364 days.   
 
I am concerned about the recent targeting of immigrants and that convictions of a year or more could make immigrants 
vulnerable to deportations or detentions. Making this one day change could have a big impact to protect members of 
our community, who may have committed minor crimes, often many years in the past and served their time. 
 
Best, 
 
Lettie Switzer 
196 Rockwood Avenue 
Cranston, 02920 


